Monday, December 2, 2024

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubs* people, and their
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

e Congratulations to our November CHAMPS winners! CHAMPS certificates are awarded to
students who exhibit CHAMPS characteristics : Character, Heart, Attitude, Mindset,
Perseverance, and Strength. Teachers, please distribute CHAMPS awards during 2nd
period this week.

e Getting pumped for basketball games? Well, you're in luck! Brugull Fest is December 13th,
and we are selling Brugull Fest T-shirts for the game! Pre-purchase your t-shirt for 15
dollars at the treasurer's office starting TOMORROW and through December 11th, so you
can pick it up on Thursday the 12th, after school, outsite the counseling office before the
game!

e Freshmen! If you need time to work on and upload your English assignments, Ms. Brown
is hosting the English Eat and Complete today in room A318.

e There will be a BSU Meeting today at 2:15pm in Room A124 on Tuesday.

e Baseball open batting cage will be available to anyone interested in getting in some swings
every Tuesday and Thursday from 6 to 8pm at Funko Field beginning December 3rd.
Hope to see you there!

Today in sports
e Girls basketball vs Squalicum at 7:15

Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



